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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Participates in AHS Freshman Bash 

Alpena, MI, September 30, 2024 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) Wildcat Branch recently 
participated in Alpena High School 
(AHS) Freshman Bash. 

Wildcat Branch team members Alison 
and Liam recently participated in AHS 
Freshman Bash hosting a gift card 
giveaway and passing out fund wildcat 
themed goodies to students. Freshman 
Bash put on by AHS’s KAPUT group 
to offer students a fun event to kick off 
their high school career. The event 
includes prizes, free food, laser tag, 
inflatable activities, games, and access 
to the Plaza Pool. 

The Wildcat Branch was proud to 
participate and let Freshman know 

about the access to the student-run branch located in the school and shared the benefits of 
membership with AAACU. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of August 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,199 members with total 
assets equal to $837,163,942. 
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